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Dear Zoning Board, 

 

What wonderful news that the HCA has an opportunity to build another beautiful site in 

East Arlington, upgrading the area aesthetic while providing much needed housing 

opportunities in a wonderfully convenient location.  I think HCA's plan for 10 Sunnyside Ave. 

is a great idea, and I hope that you help move this project forward at your May 2nd 

meeting!  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Le Hegaret 

7 University Road 
 


